
September 2022 Board Meeting

Building and Grounds Update 

Starting to switch things over to fall mode and to get ready for heating season

O'Day Equipment was scheduled to come look at the fuel tank, to fix our fuel 
flow issue; however, they backed out on us, not coming up anymore. Backup 
plan is in place, when Iron Fireman comes up to do the Preventative 
Maintenance they will be taking over what O'Day left unfinished

The Bobcat Tractor came back in late June early July from its warranty fix of a 
small leak on the 3 point hydraulics, it was delivered to us with the leak. We 
have all the attachments we ordered now 

Dust collector for Mr. Coltom’s shop area is in need of a new motor, currently 
wait to hear back from Jemtek out of West Fargo for a replacement motor

One playground slide has a small crack on the bottom, sending out emails to try 
find a replacement and price quotes 

Last month we had a few false fire alarms go off and found out we had one bad 
sensor unit in the Stage Storage Room that needs to be replaced. Johnson 
Control is taking care of that  

If you have any concerns, please feel free to reach out to me anytime.
 

Striker Hasson 
Head of Maintenance and Grounds
shasson@badger.k12.mn.us 
218-528-3201  ext. 208
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